
 

 

 
 

Public notice of extension of closing date for submissions on proposed Plan Change  
29 Housing and Hazards to the Nelson Resource Management Plan. 

 

Clauses 5, 16A, and 21 of Schedule 1, Resource Management Act 1991 (RMA) 

 
Nelson City Council has prepared proposed changes to the Nelson Resource Management Plan to 
provide for more housing supply and choice, including opportunity for more intensified development, 
and changes to natural hazard and heritage provisions.   
 
Plan Change 29 was publicly notified on 11 August 2023 with a closing date for submissions of 19 
September 2023. Due to expressions of interest, the Council has agreed to extend the submissions 
period which will now close at 4.00pm on Tuesday 31 October 2023. 
 
More information 
 

The original public notice can be viewed at shape.nelson.govt.nz/download_file/4993/1323.  
 

The proposals and assessments required under section 32 of the RMA, together with any supporting 
documents may be inspected online at shape.nelson.govt.nz/plan-change-29 The information is also 
available to view at terminals located at:   

• Customer Service Centre, Ground Floor, Civic House, 110 Trafalgar Street, Nelson;  
• Elma Turner Library, 27 Halifax Street, Nelson;  
• Nightingale Library Memorial, 2 Beach Road, Tahunanui; and   
• Stoke Library, 35 Putaitai Street, Stoke. 

 

You may make a submission by sending a written or electronic submission to Nelson City Council online 
at shape.nelson.govt.nz/plan-change-29 or by:  

• Email – environmental.planning@ncc.govt.nz   
• Post - Nelson City Council, Freepost 76919, PO Box 645, Nelson 7040  

• Delivering them to the Customer Service Centre at Civic House, 110 Trafalgar Street, Nelson.  
 
The submission must be in form 5 or like effect and must state whether or not you wish to be heard on 
your submission. Copies of this form are available on the website at shape.nelson.govt.nz, at the 
Customer Services Centre, and the Nelson libraries.  

 
If you have any questions about the plan change, please contact the Council on 546 0200 or email 
environmental.planning@ncc.govt.nz 
 
Submissions will now close on 4.00pm on Tuesday 31 October 2023. 
 
Mandy Bishop 

Group Manager Environmental Management 

On behalf of Nelson City Council  

11 September 2023 
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